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Wednesday 7th December 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EYFS Singing Concert: Wednesday 14th December 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Throughout this term our children in Reception have been working incredibly hard every week, practising 
and rehearsing their singing. I am pleased to inform you that their efforts have not gone unnoticed within 
the school. In an effort to acknowledge all of the children’s persistence and hard work, a singing concert 
has been organised for them to showcase their progress and achievement.  
 
I would like to invite you and your family to attend the singing concert on Wednesday 14th December at 
2:30pm.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
James Hucknall 
Year 6, Ammolite Classteacher 
School Leader for Music 
 

 


